From: Peter Luti

Sent: 11 June 2014 23:41

To: planningemaill

Cc: Sandie Luti

Subject: Campbell's Shortbread Callander

2014/0113/PPP

Dear Sirs
| am sending this response by email as your web comment site failed to submit my
message.

The applicant and the National Park Authority have failed to indicate if this Retrospective
Planning Application is in addition to, or a replacement of the permission granted recently. It
is therefore difficult to make an informed decision on the merits or otherwise of this new
application. As a near neighbour and objector to the previous application | find this lack of
clear information unacceptable and would expect the National Park and the applicant to
provide clarification and detail on further developments on such a questionable site.

| object to this application on the basis that the portacabins have been installed without the
necessary planning permission and that one portacabin has been replaced by three. These
are now two storey and completely dominate the adjacent traditional cottages situated in a
mainly residential area. Materials and colour are totally inappropriate to the surroundings.
The dismantling of the original portacabin took over a week and created additional noise
through the use of cutting equipment from early morning onwards. The outside spiral
staircase could also be viewed as dangerous during periods of heavy frost and snow.

| would also be interested to view the planning permission for the original portacabin, flour
silos and washing cabin situated in the car park, none of which were on the original plans for
the factory unit. Our property was built and occupied before the original was erected and to
date have not received any notification of these. Recently a new flue pipe was installed in
the factory next to our garden and | have previously supplied you with a letter from Stirling
District Council indicating that any additional flues etc. would require planning permission.
In conclusion, | would suggest that this site is being over developed, the address given as
Glenartney Road being misleading as access can only be gained through Ancaster Square
and the National Park as Planning Authority has not applied appropriate diligence In relation
to Issues related to this particular site. | additionally wrote to you in December 2013 relating
to this development and received a reply by phone from Ms Worthy, in future | require any
response in writing ( email is quite acceptable).

Yours etc.
Peter Lutl



